From: Littrell, Kyle

To: Eads, Cristina, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] RE: Muy Wayno Frac Pond
Date: Friday, February 21, 2020 12:40:52 PM
Attachments: image002.pnq

Christina,

The affected area is a pipeline right-of-way (ROW) with 8 pipelines in it as shown on the snapshots below with a blue dot. It is a ROW area that will not be reclaimed until the pipelines
are abandoned; therefore we did not apply the reclamation standard to the delineation, but instead the Table 1 Closure Criteria as defined by the site characterization. Let me know if
you need any more information. Thanks and have a good weekend. --Kyle

From: Eads, Cristina, EMNRD [mailto:Cristina.Eads@state.nm.us]
Sent: Friday, February 21, 2020 12:35 PM

To: Littrell, Kyle <Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com>

Subject: Muy Wayno Frac Pond

External Email - Think Before You Click

Hi Kyle,

See the image below.

| am reviewing the Muy Wayno Frac Pond site, nAB1929060813 (2RP-5674). The highlighted portion of this image, does this area have any buried or fixed structures preventing
an excavation from taking place? | can’t tell if this is a road or some sort of right of way. In the closure report, there are 2 samples that are below closure criteria, but exceed
chloride concentrations for reclamation of the top 4 feet, which must take place after remediation if it is not on an active site. | wanted to ask before | provided a determination.
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Thanks,

Cristina Eads

Environmental Bureau

EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
505.476.3084

email: Cristina.Fads@state.nm.us

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their ions fail to ad ly i i and di; ination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or
the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the op of ibility for It with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations.
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